
 
 

Legislative Council 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

18 September 2013 
 

INQUIRY INTO THE TASMANIAN ABORIGINAL LANDS 

AMENDMENT BILL 2012  
 

The Legislative Council Inquiry into the Aboriginal 

Lands Amendment Bill 2012 will conclude public 

hearings next week in Hobart on Monday 23 

September 2013.   

 

Further information about the Inquiry including Terms 

of Reference and transcripts of hearings are available at:  

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAd

minB_AboriginalLandsAmendmentBill.htm 
 

 

ends 
 

 

 

 

MEDIA NOTE: Details of witnesses appearing at the hearings are attached. 

 

 

 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION: Kerry Finch MLC on 0407 448 905 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminB_AboriginalLandsAmendmentBill.htm
http://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/Council/GovAdminB_AboriginalLandsAmendmentBill.htm


 

 

 

 

  

LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL INQUIRY  

INTO THE 

ABORIGINAL LANDS AMENDMENT BILL 2012 

 

 

Public Hearing on Monday 23 September 2013 

 

 

Committee Room 1, Parliament House, Hobart 
 

 

10.00am Ms Casey O’Connor MP, Minister for 

Aboriginal Affairs and Mr Nick Evans, 

Director Community Development - 

Department of Premier and Cabinet 

 

 

11.00am Aboriginal Land Council of Tasmania  

Mr Clyde Mansell 

 

 

12.00pm Mr Peter Mooney, Deputy Secretary - Parks 

and Wildlife Service,  

 

 

LUNCH BREAK 

 

 

2.00pm Mr Pete Smith, Director - Heritage 

Tasmania,  

 

 

2.30pm Mr Greg Lehman 

 

 

3.30pm Mr Julian Type, Tasmanian Electoral 

Commissioner  


